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THE BoD APPROVED TO JOIN TIKEHAU CAPITAL IN THE OFFER FOR THE 

ACQUISITION OF THE FONDO ITALIANO D’INVESTIMENTO  

 

 

Milan, June 22, 2017 – The Italmobiliare Board of Directors approved to join Tikehau 

Capital in a 50% jv for the acquisition of the 100% LP interests in FII fund, managed by the 

Fondo Italiano d’Investimento SGR. 

 

The transaction will ensure continuity for the economic and strategic support of a number of 

medium-size Italian companies, consistently with the project launched in 2010 by Cassa 

Depositi e Prestiti. Specifically, the investment fund portfolio currently consists of minority 

shareholdings in 23 companies active in sectors ranging from manufacturing and food to 

services and IT, with significant revenue growth and potential international market exposure. 
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